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BRIDGTON REVALUATION WILL ENSURE PROPERTY IS ASSESSED 
FAIRLY 

The Town of Bridgton, Maine has recently contracted with John E. O'Donnell & 

Associates of New Gloucester, Maine to complete the Bridgton Revaluation Program.  The Town 

of Bridgton is implementing the program to ensure that all property is assessed fairly.  Starting 

Tuesday, December 3, 2024 and continuing over the next year, representatives of the company 

will visit improved property in Bridgton.  Company representatives will carry a letter of 

authorization from the Bridgton Town Manager. The program will recognize changes in real 

estate values since Bridgton’s last revaluation in 2016. Property owners will have an opportunity 

to meet with representatives of O'Donnell & Associates before the new assessments are finalized 

next summer. 


